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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1315 W. 4th Avenue • Kennewick, Washington 99336-6018 • (509) 735-7581 

October 16, 1996 

Mr. James E. Rasmussen 
U.S. Department of Energy 
P.O. Box 550, MSIN: A5-15 
Richland, WA 99352 

Mr. William D. Adair 
Environmental Protection 
Responsible Party for 
Fluor Daniel Hanford, Inc 
P.O. Box 1000, MSIN: H5-30 
Richland, WA 99352 

Dear Messrs. Rasmussen and Adair: 

This is in response to your September 30, 1996, letter to the Washington State Department of 
Ecology regarding the Hanford Facility Dangerous Waste Part A Permit Application (Part A), 
Forms 3 for the 242-A Evaporator, Revision 7; the Liquid Effluent Retention Facility (LERF), 
Revision 5; and for the 200 Area Effluent Treatment Facility (ETF), Revision 2. 

The Part A, Forms 3, Revision 7 for the 242-A Evaporator, Revision 5 for the LERF, and Revision 
2 for the ETF were found to be complete and accurate. No further action is necessary. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 736-5702. 

RJ:sb 

cc : Doug Sherwood, EPA 
Elizabeth Bowers, USDOE 
Sue Price, FDH 
Mary Lou Blazek, ODOE 
J. R. Wilkinson, CTUIR 

Donna Powaukee, NPT 
Don Flyckt, RFSH 
Russell Jim, YIN 
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